
 

Harold Graham 
Superintendent 
Auburn Correctional Facility 
135 State St 
Auburn, NY 13024 
 
Re:  
 
Dear Mr. Graham, 
 
I am writing to request a copy of my client’s medical and mental 
health records thus far, including but not limited to a list of 
medications that he is receiving and any evaluations that have been 
done. Attached please find a HIPAA-complaint release form signed by 
Mr. ________.  
 
If you have any questions, I can be reached at (212) 876-5500 x127. 
 
Thank you so much for your assistance. 
 
Kindly, 
 
 
Rachel Kling, Esq. 
Staff Attorney 


